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The corporate presence and both locations
will remain unchanged.The current
shareholders will stay in the management
team of the company.

On 21. February 2020 GNS Gesellschaft für
Nuklear-Service mbH took over 100% of
Eisenwerk Bassum GmbH. The company with its 106 employees at the Bassum and
Peenemünde sites will continue to provide the proven supplies and services as an independent
GmbH under the name Eisenwerk Bassum. The management has informed the staff about
this in works meetings at both locations.

The previous owners, Edda Beckedorf and Hartmut Grunau, will remain active in the company.
In future, the management will consist of Hartmut Grunau as technical and Georg Büth as
commercial managing director.

"Eisenwerk Bassum GmbH will be strengthened in view of the numerous development and
approval procedures that are still required and the ability to supply all customers will be further
secured," explained Hartmut Grunau on the occasion of the signing of the contract.

"Our aim is to continue the reliable cooperation with all existing customers," adds Georg
Büth, commercial managing director of GNS and new member of the management board of
Eisenwerk Bassum. "In addition, the internationalisation of GNS will open up opportunities
for Eisenwerk Bassum GmbH and all its employees to develop further markets in Europe
and beyond.“
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